
SELECTMEN'S MEETING MINUTES 

Janauary 19, 1988 


PRESENT: Robert C. Fay, Chairman, Dennis G. Abbott 
UNITED VIDEO: The Board met with a representative from United 
Video and Bob Carroll to discuss some concerns the Board has about 
cable TV. The Board would like to see the road percentage 
improved. Complaints are being received of people not getting 
cable and would like it. United Video suggested that a list of 
people who call in for cable or a list of roads and they will look 
into it or people can get a petition to sign for cable. 
PUBLIC HEARING: The second public hearing was held on the 
moratorium and the Planning Board chaired this hearing. 
DISCUSSION: The Board voted to contact Karen Lovell to see what 
can be done about the conditional use violations at Willy's Pizza 
and to send a letter to Les Leighton, notifying him that he 
created an illegal subdivision. 
The Board voted to charge Mrs. Dugas with a $250.00 fine after 
discussing her situation. 
The Board decided to allow new service organizations on the 
warrant without getting petitions. 
The Board also voted in a new employee policy. 
The Board also voted to go with Batchelder Bros. for Public 
Official insurance so that all insurances for the Town are carried 
by one insurance agent. 

approved 




